GREZNOCK,
30th Decembar 1911.

» Sirs,

I beg to inform you that the S.S. "HURUNUI" has laft
s port for London and in order to complete the vessel the
01 water¥ight doors require to be examined and the tank
in ¥o. 1 nhold insulated, or ceiled under No. 1 hatch.
The Owners wish to dste the completion of the vessel
1 Janusry 1912, and in order %0 meet their.wishes it was
nged t0 leave the tunnel doors for examination in 1912.
: Tha Owners' Superintendent states he hopes t0 have
insulation of the tank top carried out in ﬂonlon.

I am, Desr Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

sgd R. Bennett.

@ Surveyors, '

LONDON.

§. The first entry report will be forwarded in due course.




